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AMERICAN BOARD OF TOXICOLOGY, INC.

November 26, 2018

Dr. Marcia Ratner

Boston University School of Medicine
Department of Pharmacology

72 East Concord Street

L-601

Boston, MA 02118

Dear Dr. Ratner:

The Board of Directors is pleased to inform you that you have passed the 2018 ABT
Certification Examination and are therefore certified as a Diplomate of the American

Board of Toxicology, Inc.® This certification in general toxicology is valid for a
period of five years. A certificate attesting to your achievement will be mailed to you.
If you do not receive it by March 31, 2019, please contact the ABT office. Please note
it will not be sent out before February 2019.

As a new Diplomate of ABT, your name and contact information will be included in
the online searchable directory of Diplomates unless you inform us in writing of your
desire to opt out. Furthermore, your name only can be released to the public or other
organizations. Please be sure to visit your profile on the ABT website to ensure the
correct address is listed. We need this information by December 15, 2018 so that your
certificate can be mailed to the correct address. In the future, if your contact
information changes, please be aware that it is the responsibility of the Diplomate to
ensure that changes of address are communicated to the office of the ABT and updated
in their online account.

In 2022, you will begin the recertification process. One of the performance criteria for
recertification is Continuing Education. The Board requires that all Diplomates
maintain a record of continuing education activities to ensure a complete and accurate
evaluation of these activities. Activities must be recorded in the ABT online tracking
system. Please be sure to download the Recertification Handbook from the ABT
website.

I am delighted to be the first to extend you the congratulations and good wishes of the
Board and to welcome you to the distinguished group of toxicologists who are
Diplomates of ABT.

Sihé'grély,

AmyRog

Chair, Eligibility Committee

P. O. Box 97786, Raleigh, NC 27624
(919) 841-5022
E-Mail: info@abtox.org





